From: Theodora Tsongas

To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: HB 4105, House Energy and Environment Committee
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 9:05:36 AM

Dear Chair Power,

Thank you for sponsoring HB4105. | am greatly concerned about the climate crisis, which is
also a public health emergency. Prohibiting new oil and gas infrastructure on or across State
lands will help us to meet our climate goals as well as preserve our State assets and maintain
control over them for the people of Oregon.

Second, the bill would set up oil train safety information and procedures that are urgently
necessary to prevent more Mosier incidents, illnesses and deaths, caused by accidental or
intentional releases of hazardous materials.

Please do what you can to support this bill and convince your colleagues of the support it has.
Thank you for your hard work.

Sincerely,

Theodora Tsongas, PhD, MS

Environmental Health Scientist/Epidemiologist
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From: Theodora Tsongas

To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: HB 4105 House Energy and Environment Committee
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 9:52:32 AM

Dear Members of the House Committee on Energy and Environment,

| am writing today to urge you to support HB 4105. | am greatly concerned
about the climate crisis, which is also a public health emergency. Prohibiting
new oil and gas infrastructure on or across State lands will help us to meet our
climate goals as well as preserve our State assets and maintain control over
them for the people of Oregon.

Second, the bill would set up oil train safety information and procedures that
are urgently necessary to prevent more Mosier incidents, illnesses and deaths,
caused by accidental or intentional releases of hazardous materials.

Please do what you can to support this bill and convince your colleagues of the
support it has among the people of Oregon.

Thank you for your hard work.

Sincerely,

Theodora Tsongas, PhD, MS

Environmental Health Scientist/Epidemiologist



